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Public Notice  

MCSWC is Instituting an Increase in the Per Ton disposal rate fee for Municipal Solid Waste (MSW) and 
accordingly an increase in the Pay-As-You-Throw (P.A.Y.T.) Yellow Bag Program  

 
 
Mid-Coast Solid Waste Corporation serving the towns of Camden, Hope, Lincolnville and Rockport gives 

notice of an increase to the per ton disposal rate fee for MSW at the facility to begin on June 1, 2023.  

The new per ton rate for MSW disposal will be $225.00 per ton or 12 cents per pound.  Accordingly, the 

P.A.Y.T Bag program will also have a per bag fee increases effective in June 1, 2023. This fee increase is 

due to rising disposal, transportation and labor costs associated with the disposal of MSW.  The Mid-

Coast Solid Waste Board of Directors and the Municipal Officers of Camden, Hope, Lincolnville and 

Rockport have voted to set the new MSW Fee for weighed trash at $225.00/ton.  The following fee 

changes will be instituted to the Yellow Bag pay-as-you-throw program.  The large yellow 30 lb. P.A.Y.T. 

bag will be sold for $3.00 per bag, package quantities of five (5) per pack changing the price of a package 

to $15.00 each.   The small yellow 13 gallon P.A.Y.T bag will be $2.00 per bag and sold in quantities of 

ten (10) per package for $20.00.   Packages of either size may be purchased at the MCSWC Gatehouse 

and at all four town offices.  Large bags only are available for sale at local stores including Hammond 

Lumber-Camden, French & Brawn, Hannaford-Camden, Hope General Store, Lincolnville General Store, 

Megunticook Market, Rankin’s Hardware and Western Auto Young & Hickey.    

 


